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July 2, 2020
JUL 06 2020
P A SO e
Mr. Kent A. Chandler gi""»lE‘ VICE
Executive Director WSS ION

KY Public Service Commission
PO Box 615
Frankfort, KY 40602
Re: Case No. 2019-00377

Cumberland County Water District
Dear Mr. Chandler:
Per instructions included in the PSC Order issued to the Cumberland County Water
District on November 8, 2019, please be advised that construction of the Highway 704
Water System Improvements began on January 13, 2020. Also, please be advised that as
of May 20, 2020 construction of the project was approximately 50 percent complete.
Should you need additional information, please advise.
Sincerely,
Lee Mudd, P.E.
Project Engineer
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ec: Troy Norris, Chairman
Cumberland County Water District
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